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BREAKING 
NJ to Reopen Construction & 

Ease Restrictions on Non-Essential Retail 
   

This afternoon, Governor Murphy announced that effective 
   

Monday, May 18th at 6:00 am 

• Non-essential construction can restart 
• Non-essential retail stores can reopen for curbside pickup only 

Once more information is provided from the State, we will forward you the 
complete details. 
   

 

   
 

   
This information is being provided to you as a member of the Northeast Spa and Pool association and is intended for 
your use to make decisions about your individual business during the restrictions put in place as a result of the COVID-
19 outbreak. If you have concerns about your specific business operation you should consult your attorney. This is not 
intended as nor should be construed to be legal advice. 

  
  
  

 

  

  

 

   

   

  

  
   

  

  
   

  

  
   

  

  
   

https://nespa.informz.net/informzdataservice/onlineversion/ind/bWFpbGluZ2luc3RhbmNlaWQ9Mjk2NDA3MSZzdWJzY3JpYmVyaWQ9Mzk2MjMxMjQy
http://www.nespapool.org/


 

 

Questions? Contact NESPA at 
609-689-9111 | info@nespapool.org | www.nespapool.org 
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